
 
 

SHABBAT 18TH APRIL 2020 

2 Samuel – Chapter 6 

1David again assembled all the picked men of Israel, thirty thousand strong. 
2Then David and all the troops that were with him set out from Baalim of 
Judah to bring up from there the Ark of God to which the Name was 
attached, the name Lord of Hosts Enthroned on the Cherubim.  

3They loaded the Ark of God onto a new cart and conveyed it from the house 
of Abinadab, which was on the hill; and Abinadab’s sons, Uzza and Ahio, 
guided the new cart. 4They conveyed it from Abinadab’s house on the hill, 
[Uzzah walking] alongside the Ark of God and Ahio walking in front of the 
Ark. 5Meanwhile, David and all the House of Israel danced before the Lord to 
[the sound of] all kinds of cypress wood [instruments], with lyres, harps, 
timbrels, sistrums, and cymbals.  

6But when they came to the threshing floor of Nacon, Uzzah reached out for 
the Ark of God and grasped it, for the oxen had stumbled. 7The Lord was 
incensed at Uzzah. And God struck him down on the spot for his indiscretion, 
and he died there beside the Ark of God. 8David was distressed because the 
Lord had inflicted a breach upon Uzzah; and that place was named Perez-
uzzah, as it is still called.  

9David was afraid of the Lord that day; he said, “How can I let the Ark of the 
Lord come to me?” 10So David would not bring the Ark of the Lord to his 
place in the City of David; instead, David diverted it to the house of Obed-
edom the Gittite. 11The Ark of the Lord remained in the house of Obed-edom 
the Gittite three months, and the Lord blessed Obed-edom and his whole 
household.  

12It was reported to King David: “The Lord has blessed Obed-edom’s house 
and all that belongs to him because of the Ark of God.” Thereupon David 
went and brought up the Ark of God from the house of Obed-edom to the 
City of David, amid rejoicing.  

 


